LORNA CARNLEY,
PRINCIPAL
MANDY LOPEZ,
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
LETAVIOUS WILKS,
DEAN OF STUDENTS
BRENDA WILDE,
GUIDANCE

Walker Elementary
Parent's Involvement
Newsletter
November 2022

Oct. 31 – Nov.4 Book Fair

- 3- HONORS 01 @ 9:00, 03 @ 1:30. Book Fair Family night 6:00-7:30.
- 4- HONORS 02 @ 9:00, 04 @ 1:30
- 6-Daylight Saving Time ends
- 7- HONORS 05 @ 9:00, Walker Fun Run Fundraising starts
- 11- Veteran's Day/NO school
- 17- PTO meeting @ 3:45
- 18- Walker Fun Run @ PE
- 21 25 Thanksgiving Break NO SCHOOL
- 28- Back to school



Principal's Corner

The first quarter is over, and we are well into our second quarter. This time of the year always seems to speed by. We want to thank all of you for your understanding and cooperation with the change of our honors assemblies.

Please, remind your kids as they start wearing sweaters and jackets to remember to take them home. We find them all over-- as the temperatures rise, the jackets get dropped. As always, check out the calendar of activities coming up this month. We are excited to have our Red, White, and Blue Parade back for Veteran's Day as we honor all that have served or are serving. "Be thankful for what you have; you'll end up having more. If you concentrate on what you don't have, you will never, ever have enough." Oprah Winfrey. We are thankful at Walker for all of our family. (Students, Parents, Faculty & Staff, and Community)

Happy Thanksgiving

RESPONSIBILTY

Veteran's Day Honor Wall

We will be creating a Veteran's Day Honor Wall to show support for our veterans and active duty military members during November. If you have someone you would like to honor, please send in their photo. Make sure that your student's name, grade, and teacher are on the back of the photo so that we may return it to you. Students can turn in their pictures during PE.

"A true leader takes responsibility for their team and helps them achieve goals."

Parents- Walker's PEFP and SPP are available on Walker's website. Hard copies can be found in the front office. Also make sure to check out Walker's school report card on KnowYourSchoolFL.org.

The PE department is taking orders for field day t-shirts. They are \$10 each and each teacher has a specific color. <u>ALL ORDERS MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE PE DEPARTMENT ABSOLUTELY NO LATER THAN 3 PM ON NOVEMBER 18TH. Shirts will be here the first part of December and will be worn home.</u>



Walker's Fun Run Fundraiser

Starting November 9th Walker's PTO will send home information about this event. It will be this year's main fundraiser to raise money for upgrades to the cafeteria's technology. The Fun Run will be on Nov. 18th during PE.

HONORS ASSEMBLIES

THURSDAY, NOV. 3RD 01 @ 9:00 03 @ 1:30

FRIDAY, NOV. 4TH

02 @ 9:00

04 @ 1:30 MONDAY, NOV.7

05 @ 9:00

